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February 28, 2019

Rob Zuber

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Lorencito Canyon Mine
Permit C-1996-012
TR-20 Adequacy Response
Dear Mr. Zuber:

This letter is in response to the Adequacy letter sent to New Elk on February
12, 20109.

The attached revised pages have been renumbered.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Mason
Engineering Technician

12250 State Hwy 12 Phone  (719) 631-6146

Fax (719) 868-0044
Weston, Colorado 81091 EMAIL  nmason@newelcoal.com




